Registered Post- Acknowledgement Due

Ref: SRUIL: RTL F-237:2014/ 21021 [ 25 ‘ April 08, 2014
To '

Shri S.Anandaraj,

S/0 Late Selvam,

C/o Balakrishnan,

No.39,Martamman Temple Street,

Aruganthampoond;,

Thottapalayam,

Vellore-632004

Sub: Your RTI application dated 17.03.14-reg
Sir,

This has reference to your RTI application addressed to the Chief
Manager(Corporate  Communication), POWERGRID, Corporate Office ,Gurgaon
received at this office on 07.04.2014. Itis to inform that in the area mentioned in
your application, POWERGRID is not constructing any transmission line and hence
we are not able to answer your query. The transmission line mentioned in your
application may be pertaining to TANTRANSCO(erstwhile TNEB) and the
application received from you is being transferred to the concerned TANTRANSCO
officials for further action in this regard.

Thanking you,
Yours faithfully,

mb\

( Sunil.K.Thomas )
DGM & CPIO

Copy to: 1.SE Transmussion- I & PIO,TANTRANSCO, VIth Floor, Western Wing
TANTRANSCO,144(NPKR Maligai),Chennai-600002---The application
received from Shri .S Anandaraj,Katpadi is transferred here with for further
needful at your end.
2.ED/SRTS-1I---for kind information
3.GM(CP) & CPIO ,CC,Gurgaon --for kind information



